Philip Dagnall mmsS”

Sent: 05 September 2018 17:45

To: pmods22

Ce: Anna Dugdale

Subject: Re proposed housing sites consultation at Hawthorne Place Clitheroe
Dear Sirs

| speak on behalf of my daughter Anna, who lives at 47 Park Ave Clitheroe

When | called into your office the other week | was told the field behind my daughters house { ie adjacent to
Hawthorne Place) was Open Space and therefore would not be subject to any housing development.

When my daughter bought the home 7 years ago, her solicitor also assured her for the above reason, the land would
not be built on.
Now | am shocked to find, it is still subject to a new proposed housing project??

Therefore | would like to object to the this proposal, on the above grounds and that it would also cause severe traffic
‘ngestion on Waddington Road.

Yours faithfully



